
Board correspondence has been removed from the online posting of the Non-Agenda to protect personal contact 
information.  Lengthy reports/attachments may also be removed due to file size limitations.  Copies of board 
correspondence and/or reports/attachments are available by submitting a public records request to 
publicrecords@valleywater.org.


















